
From: Mia Otokiak
To: aroberto-charron@gov.nu.ca
Cc: nirb info
Subject: NIRB 24YN026: Clarification
Date: June 10, 2024 1:26:53 PM

Good afternoon, Amelie,
 
My name is Mia Otokiak, and I am the Impact Assessment Officer assigned to your NIRB
Screening file, numbered: 24YN026.
 
After reviewing your project materials, I just have a couple clarification questions:

Have you received any more support letters from the other Nunavut HTO’s? And are
there any HTO’s that have denied support for this project?  

 
We will also be sending the application back to you, asking you to add in a couple more things
to the application, before opening it for screening. You will receive a notification sometime this
afternoon with the items we would like you to add, and then you’ll have access to your
application to add them in.
 
Please be sure to cc info@nirb.ca in all future correspondence.
 
Thank you for your time.
 
Best regards,
 
Mia Otokiak
Impact Assessment Officer
Nunavut Impact Review Board
P.O Box 1360 (29 Mitik)
Cambridge Bay, Nunavut X0B 0C0
Ph.: (867)-983-4622 Fax: (867)-983-2594
Email: motokiak@nirb.ca
Web: www.nirb.ca Toll Free: 1-866-233-3033
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